
 

Agenda Item Report 

Meeting Type: Cable Commission 

Meeting Date: January 27, 2025 

 

Item Title: Council Chamber AV Updates Discussion and Possible Direction 

Submitted By: David Bennett, Communications & Economic Development Coordinator 

 

Detailed Description of Subject Matter: 

Staff have been asked by City Administration to create a plan to upgrade the Council Chamber’s A/V 
presentation system. After inspecting the current infrastructure and how cabling has been installed, staff 
is recommending updating to a wireless or minimally wired system that would benefit both the filming of 
meetings and on-premises AV display. The new equipment will not use the current wiring system 
infrastructure due to too much interference and being used through support beams. A/V computers will 
be included in the 2026 CIP but new displays, speakers, and media connections for the Chamber may 
be paid for by Cable Funds. Staff intends to have a pricing guide at the next Cable Commission meeting. 

 

List all Supporting Documentation Attached: 

Council Chamber Wiring Photo 

 

Action Requested of the Cable Commission: 

Discussion and to give direction to staff for possible features to be included in upgrading the Council 
Chamber and A/V production 


